
I'd like legislators to help us break our addiction to automotive transportation and 
instead prioritize transit, cycling, walking, and other alternative modes.  
I've been commuting to work by bike for over 40 years, so I know it's possible to use 
other modes – in some cases. Our transportation network is so focused on cars and 
trucks that it's often IMPOSSIBLE to use other modes, even when we want to. You as 
legislators should think harder about how you not just enable but NECESSITATE 
automotive transport through the projects you fund. Thanks. – Peter 


